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This week I had the opportunity to teach 4 different connected math lessons.  It was an amazing experience getting to look at the standard and write objectives and an instructional plan for each day.  I was given the material I would be teaching out of the Everyday Mathematics book.  From that, I created a SOMIE for each of the four days I would be teaching math.  The role I got to play during these lessons was the teacher.  I had no help from my cooperating teacher, as she was video taping my lessons.  I felt that my lessons went very well, and I was well prepared.  The students completed the objectives in each of my lessons.  The students overall did not seem confused about the directions and expectations. I specifically thought that during my calendar lesson, it was very beneficial to the students that I stopped after each week when filling out the calendar to make sure that they were on the same page as me.  An area that I felt I could improve in was keeping an eye on what the kids are doing while I am teaching.  After having a conversation with my cooperating teacher, I understand this is something that comes with time.  I would still like to make it a goal for myself to pay attention to the kids that may not be paying attention while I am teaching.  It can be very easy to glue your eyes to the kids that have their hands up, while others may be poking at their neighbor.  
I took over doing math routine with the students this week as well.  My cooperating teacher mentioned to me that my pace needed to be faster.  A way that I could improve this in the future would be to ask the student to show the person next to them what they have written on their white board.  This will help the students realize that they are always accountable for doing the expected work and could faster their pace.  




